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Costas Kadis  

Commissioner for Fisheries and Oceans 

Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200 

1049 Brussels 

Belgium 

 

Date: 4th of December 2024 

PelAC reference: 2425PAC13 

Subject: Invitation to the April PelAC Excom meeting – 3rd of April 2025 

 

Dear Commissioner Kadis, 

 
On behalf of the Pelagic Advisory Council (PelAC), I am honoured to invite you to participate in an 
exchange with our members during the Executive Committee meeting scheduled for the morning of 
the 3rd April 2025 at Copa Cogeca premises, Rue de Treves 61, 1040 Bruxelles, Belgium. 
 
Given 2025 will be a difficult year for pelagic fisheries across the EU, our members would welcome an 
exchange with you on topics including the evaluation of the Common Fisheries Policy and the Coastal 
States consultations. 
 

We will share the agenda and any relevant supporting information closer to the meeting.  

 

We sincerely hope you will be able to join us in this important exchange.  

 

Looking forward to your positive response. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Esben Sverdrup-Jensen 

 

Chair of the Pelagic Advisory Council 


